
Si erely 

12350 Old Halls Ferry Road 
Florissant, Missouri 63033 
February 20, 1979 

Congressman Harold Volkmer 
Room 1728 
Longworth HOB 
U. S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D. C. 	20515 
Dear Mr. Volkmer* 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter I have mailed to Mr. 
Frank Thompson, Jr., Chairman of the Committee on House 
Administration. 

I do hope that a concerted effort will be made to determine 
from an independent source as to whether or not the House 
Select Committee on Assassinations acted outside the bounds 
of proper investigative procedures and that no personal 
constitutional rights were violated during their investigation. 

I was 'personally' advised earlier today by an aide to 
one Congressman that I should forget the whole matter-that the 
H.S.C.A. has become an embarrassing thorn with Congress itself. 
At this point, I will not 'just forget it'. 

Oliver Patterson 
1-314-355-1500 


